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IMPORTANT REVISION PROGRAM FOR ALL STUDENTS 

Assalamu Alaikum Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We pray you are in the best of faith and health. 

We understand that many students did not participate in online classes in Term 3 and Term 4, 2021 whilst others continued classes online. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our programs are designed to take students on a gradual learning journey as they move level by level slowly to learn how to read the Quran with the correct articulation. Missing classes or levels/terms will naturally affect your child/ren’s learning. 

As we begin to plan to return to face-to-face classes in Term 1, 2022, our aim is to ensure students make a smooth transition back to their classes, at the right academic level. 

For the students who did not continue their classes online, they would have missed seven (7) months’ worth of learning and may have forgotten lots of content. To avoid delaying your child/ren’s progression next year, we have developed a strong but short revision program in January, 2022. 

The revision program will support your child/ren to revise previous content learnt so they can smoothly transition to a new level in Term 1, preventing them from repeating a term and paying the cost of another full term for the same level. 

We invite all students who did not attend online classes to register for the revision program. Students who did attend online classes are also encouraged to register to minimise any learning gaps and to better prepare them for their next class level.

Details of the program as follows:
Days & Times Options: Tuesday and Thursday from 10am to 2pm OR Saturday 9:30am to 1:30pm
Date: January 2022
Price: $125 per child (including resources)
Centres: Bankstown and Liverpool

All students will need to attend a 15 minute assessment prior to beginning the program. Entry assessments will be held in November/December, 2021. If you’re going on holidays, we have designed the program so that students can attend 2 out of the 3 weeks of the program and still benefit from its content and hopefully move on to the next level, not repeat a term.

For more information, please feel free to contact us on (02) 9791 6777. If you would like to register, visit www.alfirdaus.com.au/events.  

Kind Regards,
Administration
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